
How Can I Register My Child for Preschool? 
 

Thank you for your interest in Valley View! 
 

Valley View Preschool is in the process of forming classes for the 
2021/2022 school year.  If you are interested in having your child attend 

please contact me or Kristina Elias, our preschool secretary, at one of the 
email addresses below.  We will place your little one on our waiting list 

and will keep you updated on their status of enrollment.  When we have a 
spot for them, we’ll notify you and provide you with instructions for 

registering.  
 

Acceptance is on a first come, first served basis so please don’t hesitate to 
add your child’s name if you think you may be interested.  You will have 

the opportunity to give up the spot if an opening comes up and you decide 
against it.  Please do keep in mind that children must be three years old 

and fully potty trained in order to attend. 
 

Again, thank you so much for being interested in Valley View Preschool 
for your child’s early education!  We can’t wait to meet you! 

 
Della Thompson 

Director, Valley View Preschool 
 

Della Thompson Kristina Elias 
thompsond@psd49.net eliask@psd49.net 
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